
 

 

November 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
I know it is hard to believe that Christmas is around the corner but the Parents’ Association is hard at 
work organising for the NHGS Christmas Fayre. The PA continues to raise funds for items that the 
school would not be able to provide within their normal budget.  In 2016/17 we raised £10,000 towards 
equipment for the new Sports Hall as well as £2,000 for new staging for productions and a range of 
other items. Our current target is to raise £10,000 to go towards the refurbishment of the Technology 
corridor, but we can’t do this without the excellent support we receive from students, parents and staff. 
 
If you haven’t already done so, then please book this date in your diary:  
 
Saturday 2nd December 2017, NHGS Parents’ Association Christmas Fayre, 11am until 2.00pm 
 
At the Fayre we intend to organise our famous Chocolate Tombola.  If you haven’t seen it then do 
come along to the Fayre and find out what it is all about! This is how you can help:   
 
We would like all students in Years 7 to 9 to bring the following into school on Wednesday 22nd 
November: Chocolates either in boxes, selection packs or bars suitable to be used as prizes in 
our chocolate tombola.  
 
If a student brings in chocolate, then they will be entitled to come into school wearing non-uniform on 
that day. When students enter the school by the main entrance, they will meet representatives of the 
Parents’ Association in the Lower Foyer where your donation will be gratefully received. 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hermione Berry 
 
Hermione Berry 
NHGS Parents’ Association Chair 
 
See our website for more info: nhgspa.org.uk or find us on Facebook 

nhgspa.org.uk

